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I strongly disagree with this proposed bill that would steal the tax surplus being given 

back to the taxpayers who have voted previously that we want that money back! It’s 

not for you to decide that you need it more than the taxpayers! We pay more taxes 

than we should already and for you to try and steal it back this way is really sad! I’ll 

make sure to vote out my representatives in the legislature that vote yes on this bill! 

Do not take our kicker checks! Thank you. 


